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TO OUR SUBSCRIBERS

As a consequence of the war, the cost of living has been 
raised in nearly all the fields of human activity. There 
is probably none wherein the necessary materials have un­
dergone a greater increase than the line of print­
er’s supplies. The advance has been constant and month­
ly and rumor is that paper and ink have not as yet 
reached their highest market prices. For instance, we beg 
to say that the paper we were buying two years ago at 
four cents a pound is now paid eleven cents and there 
are probabilities of a further increase in the near future.

In other countries the paper crisis has led publishers 
to the necessity of discontinuing their publications. 
This we would not even think of for it would mean the 
ruin of a twenty years labour to the glory of the Blessed 
Sacrament. We have come to the conclusion that the 
subscription price to our reviews should be raised in 
order to meet the cost of paper bills. This is done after 
mature consideration and very reluctantly.

We are confident however that every one of our subs­
cribers not only will be glad to pay his share for the 
maintenance of our Sentinel of the Blessed Sacrament 
during this crisis, but will strive to secure new subscribers, 
bearing always in mind that he partakes in the 
benefits of a daily mass and of many other spiritual ad­
vantages.

The yearly subscription to the Sentinel of the Blessed 
Sacrament, from the 1st. of September 1916, will be for 
Canada 75 cents and for the United States, 85 cents.

FAVOR
Little Falls. Minn, 8th of June. 1916. 

Sir,
I wish to thank Ven. Peter Julian Eymard for special 

favors received, such as regaining my health and obtain­
ing a good position.

A grateful Member.
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